
CURRENT ACTIVITIES 

 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 

The next Parish Council Meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 10, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.  

All members of the Annunciation Greek Orthodox Cathedral in-good-standing are welcome 

to attend all parish council meetings. 

 

 

LENTEN PSALTER READING GROUPS  2020   

We invite the entire parish to join us in reading the Psalter during 

Great Lent, which will begin Monday, March 2.  It is a beautiful way 

to focus our hearts and minds on Christ daily during the 40 days of 

the Lenten Fast and an opportunity to pray for one another and our 

community and move further toward becoming of like mind and 

spirit. All you need is a Bible or Psalter and 20 minutes a day.  Please 

call or email Elaine Kent at 740-405-1192, elaine@elainekent.net. 

We would love to have the entire church community participate!  

 

 

2020 GOYA SPRING RETREAT 

 

March 20-22 | Camp Nazareth 

"Real World, Real You"  

Fr. Michael Gavrilos will talk about living your 

best Orthodox life and staying true to Christ  
• Our GOYA Spring Retreat will be at Camp 

Nazareth, March 20-22. The cost is $175 

• Upon registering, you should receive a 

confirmation email. If you do not, please contact 

the office at camp@pittsburgh.goarch.org. Needed 

forms for the Retreat will be emailed out in early 

March. Participants will need to be at camp to 

check-in Friday, March 20 between 7-8 pm. Pick-

up on Sunday is at noon. 

• Parish Scholarships - Please check with 

your Parish Priest prior to registering your camper 

to see if your Parish is offering a scholarship. If 

your parish is not offering scholarships at this 

time, please contact the CMC at 

camp@pittsburgh.goarch.org in reference to a 

Metropolis scholarship. 

• Registration will close March 15 

 

https://y2am.pittsburgh.goarch.org/en/retreats 
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SUNDAY CHURCH SCHOOL SACK LUNCH SCHEDULE 
 

March 8, 2020 (Sunday School) 

March 15, 2020 (Anyone Available) 

 

 

 

ST. TABITHA FELLOWSHIP – BLANKET AND SCARF MAKING 

The next St. Tabitha Fellowship blanket and scarf making will be on Wednesday, March 11, 

2020 from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.  Please join us as we make warm blankets and scarves 

for our homeless neighbors.  Contact Tina Mosca cglm4511@gmail.com or Terry Morgan 

terrrymorgie@yahoo.com if you would like more information. 

 

 

FEED 10,000 PEOPLE AROUND THE WORLD - 2020 CAMPAIGN 

We are raising money for our Rise Against Hunger Campaign.  Please help 

us raise our thermometer to the $4,000.00 that we need to feed 10,000 

indigent people around the world.  Watch the thermometer rise as you give to this 

wonderful event.  Make your checks out to “Annunciation” GOC and put in the memo, Rise 

Against Hunger.  Let’s do this as a parish and meet our goal.  In 2019, over 100 

parishioners of all ages helped us create over 10,000 meals.  Look for the display in the hall 

by the cathedral doors. 

 

 

CULTURAL EXHIBIT 

This museum type exhibit displays folk wedding costumes from all over Greece.  A folklore 

exhibit of costumes on mannequins was prepared for the Festival and will remain in the 

library (first door to the left past the Bookstore).   Please stop by during Social Hour. 
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